
TOWN of LYNNFIELD

CONSERVATION COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING

THE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
of the TOWN OF LYNNFIELD will hold 
a PUBLIC HEARING at 6:45 p.m.
on Tuesday, MAY 15, 2018 in the
Selectmen’s Hearing Room at Town Hall
relative to a NOTICE OF INTENT, filed
by CAROL & BRIAN ROCHA, 7 New
Meadow Road, Lynnfield.  The project is
to raze and remove an existing dwelling
and construct a new single family
dwelling, paved driveway and retaining
walls, and to conduct associated land-
scaping improvements, including the
removal of three trees. The work is 
proposed within 100 feet of resource
areas designated as Bank, Bordering
Vegetated Wetland or Bordering Land
Subject to Flooding located at 322
Pillings Pond Road, Lynnfield. This
notice is given in accordance with the
provisions of General Laws, Chapter 13l,
Section 40 as amended.
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